FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: Laura Kimberly, Newport Public Library Director 541.265-2153

Roof Replacement on the Newport Public Library Begins Wednesday, June 16

The roof on the Newport Public Library, 35 NW Nye Street, will be replaced starting on
Wednesday, June 16. When the Library is open for services, the public will enter and exit
through the northeast, side entrance to the Library. Part of the sidewalk on Nye Street in front
of the Library will be closed. We appreciate everyone’s patience with construction, confusion,
and noise during this time.

For more information, please visit www.newportlibrary.org or call 541-265-2153.
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